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17th March 2023 

Ramadan Mubarak 
Year 6 boys 
 
Dear Parents and carers, 
 
In previous years we have offered Y6 boys the opportunity to observe Jummah Prayer every Friday in Ramadan at 
Madrassa Rashideen on Farfield Street. It has always been a great success and the boys were very respectful and 
excellent ambassadors for our school.  
 
We would like to continue our tradition this Ramadan. 
 
It is important that their behaviour is exemplary as they are not only practising their faith with other members of our 
local community but they are ambassadors for our school. It is a great privilege for our older boys to take part and so 
participation is by invitation only.  
 
We would like to invite your son to observe Jummah Prayer on Friday 24th and 31th March at Madrassa Rashideen 
on Farfield Street. The boys will perform Wudu at school before being accompanied by male staff. Once again, we 
expect the highest standard of behaviour as they are not only representing their school and themselves in our 
community, but are in a state of prayer.   
 
Any inappropriate or poor behaviour will result in them being brought back to school and they will not be invited 
to attend subsequent days. 
 
Year 6 girls and those boys not invited or who do not wish to attend the Madrassa will have the opportunity to read 
Namaz in school. 
 
All children who would like to take up this opportunity will have to bring a signed permission slip and the items 
below to perform wudu. 
 
On Fridays please bring in a clean bag; 
A clean towel 
Clean footwear (slippers/ flip-flops) 
Clean clothes 
Topi 
 

 
 
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Lorraine Martin 
Headteacher  
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Please return this to Mr Parvez by Wednesday 22nd March 
 
 
We have a limited number of places, but will try to ensure all children who wish to attend can join us at least 
once.   
 
 
Name of child____________________________________________    Class___________________ 
 
 
I give permission for my child to observe Jummah Prayer at Madrassa Rashida on 24th and 31st March  
 
 
Signed____________________________________________(parent/carer)  
 
 
The Mosque has requested permission to take a photograph of our children for their mosque newsletter.  We 
would also like to include the photo on our school website. Please let us know if you WOULD NOT like your son to 
be included in the photo.  
 
 
  


